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MEMO 

 

 

Date: February 12, 2018 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

     

From:  Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

 

Re:  Action Item 

 February 21, 2018 Board Meeting  

 

 

Request board to ratify Science Fair Curriculum Members for 2017-2018 as follows: 

 

Remove Stephanie Bernstiel for Bullock School and Richard Morrison for High School; add 

David Brown for Bullock School, and Charles “Jason” Clark and Emily Hinkson for Bowe 

School. 

 

 

Members School Members School 
Science Fair 

Denise Barr, Co-Facilitator 

 

Intermediate School 

 

Charles Clark 

 

Bowe School 

Dennis Scheuer, Co-

Facilitator 

High School  

Emily Hinkson 

 

Bowe School 

Patricia Kately Rodgers School Lacy Lupi Bowe School 

Laure Budney Bullock School Shannon Clark-Batten Intermediate Sch. 

David Brown Bullock School Lisa Montana Intermediate Sch. 

Jennifer DiLorenzo Bowe School Susan Powers High School 

 

 

There is no increase in funding from 2016-2017 since there is a cap of 12 members every year. 

The additional members are filling the vacant slots of previous members who retired or left the 

district. Science Fair Committee members are to be paid at the contracted rate of $37.00 per 

hour for up to 15 hours each. 

 



Glassboro Public Schools 
 

The following chart shows the members who were approved on October 18, 2017 at which 

point there was still a vacant slot. 

 

 
 

Science Fair 

Denise Barr, Co-Facilitator 

 

Intermediate School 

  

Dennis Scheuer, Co-

Facilitator 

High School Lacy Lupi Bowe School 

Patricia Kately Rodgers School Shannon Clark-Batten Intermediate Sch. 

Laure Budney Bullock School Lisa Montana Intermediate Sch. 

Stephanie Bernstiel Bullock School Richard Morrison High School 

Jennifer DiLorenzo Bowe School Susan Powers High School 
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